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Hello NCHFA, 
 
I would like to submit my comments for the posted 2023 Qualified Action Plan (QAP).  There is an acute need for an 
increase in the number of fully accessible units for individuals with disabilities.  The current 5% is simply not enough to 
meet the demand and therefore request that the allocation be increased to 10%.  This increase will help ensure that the 
State of NC can transition more individuals out of long-term care facilities into community-based settings, and move 
towards meeting the mandate under the Olmstead Decision.  Without affordable, and FULLY accessible units, many 
people with disabilities cannot live in the community which results in unnecessarily higher institutionalization rates and 
therefore higher costs to the State and taxpayers.  Please increase the allocation to 10%. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tracy Pakornsawat, Ph.D. 
Professional Development Consultant 
Division of Medical Assistance, Money Follows the Person Demonstration Project 
NC Department of Health and Human Services 
 
(*)  I am working remotely and the best method of contact is email. 

 
Office:  919-855-4199 
Fax:  919-715-4159 
tracy.pakornsawat@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
2501 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-2501 
 

Find a vaccine location, get questions answered and more at YourSpotYourShot.nc.gov. 

 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized State 
official. Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoing 
State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this email. 
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